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Links 
 
 

School Website 

 

Reception Blog    

Class 1 Blog    

Class 2 Blog        

Class 3 Blog         

Class    4   Blog  

Class 5 Blog         

Class 6 Blog 

 

School Calendar 

Dates for the 

diary 

JUNE 

30th—Y4 Sports 

Barn trip 

JULY 

2nd—Sports day  

5th—Reserve 

sports day 

6th—Transition 

day for pupils &  

virtual transition 

for parents 

(timings TBC) 

20th—Y6 End of 

Year celebration 

22nd—Y6 leavers 

assembly 2pm 

23rd—Last day of 

term 

 

 

 

 

Online Safety for Parents 

Many thanks to all who attended the Virtual Online Safety event for parents 

last Wednesday. The meeting was recorded and you can watch it HERE  

Library Books 

We have over 180 unreturned library books. Mrs Cooper, our parent 

volunteer, who runs the school library, will be sending letters home to all 

children with outstanding books. We would appreciate the swift return of 

these books to ensure other children can enjoy them. Thank you for your 

cooperation. 

Themed Lunch— 15th July 2021 

All children are invited to the school picnic themed lunch on Thursday 15th 

July.  The menu is attached. The children will eat their picnic lunch outside on 

the grass in their bubbles (weather permitting). If your child does not normally 

have a school dinner on a Thursday and would like to have this lunch, please 

let the office know by  30th June. The cost of the lunch is £2.30 and payable 

via ParentPay (free to KS1 and FSM children).  

School Dinners 

The price of a school meal is increasing to £2.35 from September 2021 when  

a new menu will be introduced, which can be found on the school website. 

We should be grateful if you would notify us of any changes to meal plans for 

September by Friday 9th July 2021. Thank you. 

SPORTS DAY 

Following the Prime Minister’s announcement on Monday, we will not be able 

to run sports day as intended due to social distancing requirements still 

being in place. We are exploring ways in which we could make it work for 

parents, but I am sure you will appreciate that it will put extra pressure on 

staffing and complicate the organisation of the event. We will need to make 

sure that we have got a robust risk assessment in place. We will update you 

as soon as we can, but please do not make any special arrangements, as we 

would not want to cause anyone upset or disappointment. 

Either way, sports day will go ahead for the children and will be a fun day 

for them. 

Children should NOT bring book bags in that day and should come to school 

in PE kit wearing a top in their house colour as below: 

Booth—Green      Pitcher—Yellow 

Hayley Porteous  - Red    Stewart—Blue 
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